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17/05/22 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Members of the Eco Committee in KS2 (Key Stage 2) have the opportunity to attend the Eco-
schools sustainability conference at Ewood Park on the 23rd June 2022, attending workshops 
and talks about how they can further help the environment. The children will then be able to 
bring what they learnt back to school and help the school become more eco-friendly. 
 
We will also be taking part in the Zero waste packed lunch competition with the children being 
encouraged to bring a packed lunch without using any plastic or non-reusable items. If you are 
normally on lunch, then you will be provided with a zero-waste packed lunch from school. If not, 
please bring your own. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.45am and returning at 4.15 pm on Thursday 23rd June 
2022. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Pearse  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Eco-schools Conference -Thursday 23trd June 2022 
 
I give permission for _____________________ to participate in the Eco-schools conference on 
Thursday 23rd June 2022. 
 
 
 
Signed_________________________________ Date ________________________ 
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